
 
 
 
To: All Supporters of Circle K 
 
We are pleased to announce that the 53rd Annual NY District Circle K Convention will 
be held this year at the Hilton Albany (formerly the Crowne Plaza) Albany, New York 
from March 20-22, 2015. 
 
Each year the Circle K District Board selects a Convention Honoree in recognition of 
their outstanding contribution to the Circle K program. This year the Board has selected 
Past Governor Jack Tetamore as the Convention Honoree. He will be honored at the 
dinner on Friday Night. Jack served as Circle K Administrator from 1968-1971 and 
continues to be a strong supporter of Circle K. His Rochester Kiwanis Club is a co-
sponsor of the RIT Circle K Club. Each year in conjunction with the convention we put 
together a journal to honor the Convention Honoree, as well as all the Circle K’ers for the 
outstanding work they do on their College Campus’s and in their communities.  
 
Also this year, Rich Hall, Assistant District Administrator, will be the recipient of the 
Glen Fitzpatrick Outstanding Circle K Alumni Award.  
 
We are asking you to please take an ad to both recognize both Jack and Rich well as 
showing your support for the Circle K officers and members who are our future Kiwanis 
members. An application is enclosed for your consideration. Please fill it out and return it 
by March 9th. 
 
 
On behalf of all Circle K’ers I thank you, 

 
John Keegan 
 
John Keegan 
Circle K District Administrator 
 
 
      
PS – If you are in the Albany area during the weekend of March 20-22nd – please stop by 
and see the New York District Circle K in action. You will be impressed. This is the link 
to the Registration form: http://dcon.nycirclek.org/register 
 
 


